
[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Facility Name]  

[Facility Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Organization/Institution Name]  

[Recipient Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your 

Title/Position] at [Facility Name]. I am reaching out to discuss the 

health care services currently available for the youth in our juvenile 

detention facility.  

As you may know, providing comprehensive health care is essential to the 

well-being of our residents. We aim to ensure that they receive the 

necessary medical, mental health, and substance abuse treatment. However, 

we are encountering challenges that we believe could be addressed through 

collaboration and support from external health care professionals and 

organizations.  

Specifically, we are looking to explore potential partnerships for:  

1. Regular health screenings and assessments for youth.  

2. Access to mental health resources and counseling services.  

3. Substance abuse education and prevention programs.  

4. Training for our staff on addressing the unique health needs of 

detained youth.  

We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this further and explore 

how we can work together to enhance the health care services for our 

residents. Please let me know a convenient time for you to meet or 

discuss this over the phone.  

Thank you for considering this important matter. I look forward to your 

response.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Facility Name] 


